
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

 

Upgrading of Sibange Water Treatment Works gets underway 
 
 

04 June 2018 

 
The Department of Water and Sanitation, Ehlanzeni District Municipality and Nkomazi Local 

Municipality will officially hand over the site to the contractor for the upgrading of the Sibange 

Water Treatment Works project funded under the DWS Regional Bulk Infrastructure Grant 

(RBIG) on Wednesday, 06 June 2018.  

 

Access to safe potable water is high on government’s agenda. Water is life and is a human 

right therefore access to safe water is key for a healthy nation and for social and economic 

development. 

 

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

 

Date : 06 June 2018 
 
Venue : Masibekela Water Treatment Works 
 
Time : 10:00  
 

 

For RSVP and more information contact: Themba Khoza on 066 301 6962 or 

KhozaB@dws.gov.za   

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za 

mailto:KhozaB@dws.gov.za
http://www.dwa.gov.za/

